LAW OFFICES OF
WILLIAM H. LYNCH

December 28, 2018

Supervisor Theo Lipscomb

County Board Chairman

Milwaukee County Courthouse, Room 201
901 North 9 Street,

Milwaukee, Wl 53233

Dear Sup. Theo Lipscomb,

The Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory Task Force has completed the first two phases of
its three-phase future path and feasibility study and is prepared to embark on the third and final phase
of its wark.

The Task Force respectfully requests County Board approval for a transfer of funds and for the
authority to access those funds to engage consultants to do the more detailed design, cost estimating,
operating and governance planning for phase Il necessary to formulate the Task Force’s final
recommendation to the County.

Enclosed please find our Interim Report and Request for Action.
The Task Force has:

. Narrowed eight options to two that received widespread support from the community
and will bring substantial economic and community benefits to Milwaukee County.

. Determined that governance changes will be necessary but will depend on the path
chosen and potential partners.

Sincerely,

William H. Lynch

Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory Chairman

CC: County Board Supervisors, by email, Domes Task Force members
WHL: wh
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